
 

DATE: October 1, 2020  

  

TO: John Fersner, Chief Design Engineer   

 

FROM: Shadi Zeidan, M/WBE Specialist 

 

DEPARTMENT: Engineering & Inspections 

 

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Contract 2020-014 Water Main Rehabilitation and 

Replacement 2020 

 

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted for the 2020 Water Main 

Rehabilitation and Replacement Project to determine compliance with the City of Greensboro 

M/WBE Program Plan. The established contract goals for the project were MBE 3.50% and 

WBE 5.50%.  Documentation submitted with the bid indicates Mainlining America, LLC the 

selected vendor met the established M/WBE Goals. 

 

Mainlining America, LLC bid packet, and affidavits indicate a total contract amount of 

$6,488,467.00 with a commitment of MBE 3.82% ($248,200.00) and WBE 6.16% 

($400,000.00).  The firm has proposed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the following  

certified firms: 

 

ID Firm Name County 

Description of the 

Work 

Contract 

Amount 

Contract 

% 

MBE Right of Way Contractors Guilford Excavation Services $230,000.00 3.54% 

MBE Cinda Corporation Forsyth Concrete Flatwork $18,200.00 0.28% 

WBE 

D & C Trucking of 

Stokesdale Guilford Trucking and Hauling $150,000.00 2.31% 

WBE P&S Grading LLC Guilford Paving $250,000.00 3.85% 

 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes, the 

Department and Prime Contractor must contact the M/WBE Office for approval, before making 

any changes. 

 

  

Cc:  Gwen Carter, MWBE Compliance Officer     

 Allison Staton, MWBE Coordinator  

      Jay Guffey, Engineering Supervisor 


